
RESOLUTION NO. 783 

A Resolution providing for the placement of sewer line on East 
Third Street; declaring the intention of the City of Prineville 
to cause the construction of said project; setting a date for a 
public hearing to consider protest against said improvement; and 
providing for the serving of the owners of benefitted property 
with notice of said hearing. 

IT IS HEREBY RESOLVED by the City of Prineville as follows: 

1. That it is the intention of the City Council of Prineville, 
Oregon, to cause the placement of a sewer line to serve the real 
property shown on the map attached hereto and by this reference 
made a part hereof in accordance with the plans and 
specifications on file in the office of the City Administrator, 
City Hall, Prineville, Oregon, and to assess upon each lot, or 
part thereof, benefitted by such improvement, its proportionate 
share of the costs of said improvement as provided by ORS 
223.389. 

2. The City Council will meet in the City Council chambers of 
Prineville City Hall on the 24th day of January, 1995 at 7:00 
p.m., at which time and place the owners of said benefitted 
properties are hereby called upon to appear before said Council 
and show cause, if any, why said improvements should not be 
constructed, why a local improvement district should not be 
formed, and why the properties within the local improvement 
district should not be assessed for the construction thereof. 

3. The City Recorder/Manager is hereby directed to serve notice 
hereof on the property owners of the above-described properties 
by Public Notice placed in the Central Oregonian at least ten 
days in advance of said meeting. 

Passed by the City Council this 9th day of January, 1995. 

Approved by the Mayor this 9th day of January, 1995. 
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TO\riviiLIE, Mayor 

City Manager/Recorder 
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